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Our ref: T21/48635

Mr Gerard Hayes
Secretary
Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD

By email: secretary@hsu.asn.au

Dear MrH/ﬁ A

| write to provide you with a copy of a restructuring proposal that affects staff in
positions covered by the Health Services Union (HSU).

The proposal was released to the relevant position holders and local officials on 5
August 2021.

I confirm that in accordance with section 35 of the Health Employees Conditions of
Employment (State) Award genuine consultation will occur with respect to the
proposed changes.

Representatives of South Eastern Sydney Local Health District are available to meet
with local officials to discuss the proposal. Should this be required please ask the
relevant official to advise their availability to meet by emailing Ms Kelly Crawford,
Head Workforce Operations, at Kelly.crawford1@health.nsw.gov.au by 16 August
2021.

Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact Mr Neil Hamer, Principal Human Resource Advisor, Human
Resources Advisory Services, on 0455 258 311.

Yours sincerely

—

Tobi Wilson
Chief Executive

Date: S5 B2
Aftachment: Restructure Consultation Paper (including Proposed Position Description/s)

cc: Mr Glen Pead, Glen.Pead@hsu.asn.au
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